Bureau of Real Estate Management
Division of Planning, Design & Construction

SAMPLE LEGAL ADVERTISEMENT - RFQ



NOTICE TO ARCHITECTS AND ENGINEERS
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS


[bookmark: Text3][bookmark: Text5]The Department of Education wishes to procure architectural/engineering services for the Edmunds School Facility Condition Assessment located at 21 Harrison Road in Edmunds, Maine.  Qualifications packages are due at 1:00 p.m. on October 29th, 2021 and can be sent to BGS.Architect@maine.gov.

The work will require a comprehensive review and assessment of an approximately 18,000 SF School building to provide building envelope and HVAC repair recommendations with ROM cost estimates. Additional work items may be requested at the sole discretion of the owner. 

Responding firms must comply with the detailed RFQ Information for Architects and Engineers on the Bureau of General Services website: https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities. 
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